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6th June 2017 
Edited Hyperlink – Sorry for any inconvenience. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Race for Life is back! For the past two years, BWJS school council have hosted a Race for Life event. This 
year we will be holding it on Friday 30th June and the whole school will be taking part. It will also be a 
dress down day – wearing pink or blue. A donation of £1 is suggested and this will go towards our Race 
for Life fundraising total. Please ensure your child wears trainers so they are able to run in the afternoon.  
 
Event Details:  

Friday 30th June 2017 
2.15pm start 

Lower school: 5 laps of the school field (2km approx.) 
 Upper school: 8 laps of the school field (3.2km approx.) 

 
Before the event, your child will receive a back sign to decorate and pin to their top for the race. Please 
ensure they have some safety pins to attach it to their tops. 
 
The event is not about winning or running the course as quickly as you can – although some of you might 
want to! The idea is to simply complete the course – whether this be walking, jogging or running. The main 
point is to raise as much money as we can for Cancer Research UK.  If your child wishes to take part, we 
encourage family members to come and cheer them on during the event. Every child that completes the 
course will receive a Race for Life medal. The event will be finished in time for the end of the school 
day.  
 
Sponsorship: 
To sponsor your child, we have set up a school donation page.  You can find this page at 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/bishops-waltham-junior-school-1 
 
The only money to be sent to school is the donation for non-school uniform.  
 
Both School Council and I really want this event to be a success and we hope we have your support with 
this charity event. 
 
Best Wishes 
Mrs Mars & the School Council. 
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